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APPgroix ii.
PRESS COMMUNIQUÉ.

The Principal Delegatee held their fifteenth 
meeting at 11 o’clock this morning in the Cabinet Room 
at Iio. 10 Downing Street, hr. Chamberlain in the Chair.

A memorandum from Hie Royal Highness the Duke of 
Gloucester, President of the Imperial War Graves Commission 
communicating a report on the work of the Commission, was 
considered and the Conference decided to place on record 
its warm appreciation of the work which had been 
accomplished and of the manner in which the Commission 
had discharged and were continuing to discharge the 
duties entrusted to them.

The Conference further considered the situation 
in the Pacific and the Far East and the meeting was 
adjourned until Wednesday, 9th June, 5 p.ra.
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